
 
 
 
 
 
 

Arbitration Law Committee – Appointment of new members  
 

 
 
 
 
 
The City of London Law Society (CLLS) Arbitration Law Committee has new vacancies to the 
Committee.  It is therefore seeking applications from prospective new members for its work in 
arbitration and its representation of the legal profession in arbitration in the City of London and 
abroad.   
 
Applicants should be members of the CLLS, preferably as part of a CLLS Corporate Member firm; 
applications from individual members (including affiliates) will also be considered.  Applicants should 
be experienced in arbitration and primarily at partnership or equivalent level.  They should be 
committed about the opportunity to contribute to the work of the Committee, and be able to dedicate 
enough time to participate in its work, including regular meetings in the City of London.   
 
To apply, please send a CV and give an indication of your main areas of interest in the work of the 
Committee to Michael Davison at michael.davison@hoganlovells.com.   Please put “City of London 
Law Society Arbitration Law Committee” in the subject-line.  The deadline is close of business on Friday 
3rd May 2024.   
  
If you need any further information about the committee, please contact Michael. 
 
 
The CLLS is committed to the principles of equality, diversity and inclusion, and welcomes 
applications from all members of the profession irrespective of age, disability, gender, race, religion 
or sexual orientation. 
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